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Sports Day
We had a lovely sports day last Friday at Dulwich Sports Ground. The children had a
fantastic time and were a credit to the school; they embodied our Corpus Christi values in
every way. EYFS and Infant children received their awards today and celebrated each
other's achievements. The Junior children will receive theirs next week.

We would like to thank our parent volunteers and if you were unable to make payment on
the day for your refreshments, payment can be made through your ParentPay account
using the ‘Ad Hoc Parents' Association Contributions’

Year 6 
This week our year 6 children received the results of their Sats tests.  They exceeded all
our expectations and their hard work and dedication to their revision has paid off with
excellent results, well done.  

This afternoon Year 6 children performed their Leavers’ Assembly to their parents and
they were truly amazing, not a dry eye in the room. They have worked so hard for the
performance and their singing, dancing and acting was seen in full glory. They certainly
deserve their holiday, as do our families. 

Next Monday they will gather together for their retreat at the South London Scout Centre,
it will be a day of reflection of their time at Corpus Christi and their next steps as they
make their transition to secondary school.

Many of you have already passed on your signs of appreciation for all that has been done
for your children this academic year and we thank you in advance for these as we end our
school year.  

End of Term

School closes for the summer holiday on Friday 18  July at 2pm. Please ensure you arrive
on time to collect your children.
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FROM THE CO-HEADTEACHERS



ATTENDANCE
Monday 7th July - Friday 11  Julyth

Congratulations to Classes on their 100% attendance. 
 Whole school average 98% 

NURSERY Sebastian U T

CLASS 1 Hayden W M

CLASS 2 Noah O

CLASS 3 Isla H

CLASS 4 Amy V E

CLASS 5 Ethan S

CLASS 6 Piotr W

CLASS 7 Anaelle L

CLASS 8 Kacey O

CLASS 9 Devora A

CLASS 10 Gaia G

CLASS 11 Annabel D

CLASS 12 Nandelle B

CLASS 13 All of the Class

CLASS 14 All of the Class

CLASS %

9 100

10 100

14 100

2 99.2

11 99.1

13 99.1

6 98.8

4 98.4

7 98.4

8 97.7

12 97.5

5 97.4

1 96.2

3 95.8

N 91.6

Child of the Week For the
Week ending
3rd July 2025



As always if you have any concerns about your child's or your family's wellbeing, please contact Mrs
Smart, our senior mental health lead, ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk.  If you would like further information

or a chat just come along to our wellbeing Wednesday Open Morning 9:00am - 10:30am.

It has been a busy and lovely week for wellbeing.  On
Tuesday we had the Entitled Sons rock band into
school to give a concert for the Junior children and
to remind them about the joys and pitfalls of being
online. Today, we had Nathan Adlam, a former pupil
talk to the Junior children about Continuous Music -
a revolutionary piano technique invented by a
Ukranian pianist, Lubomyr Melnyk. If any children
would be interested in learning this technique,
please contact Mrs Smart - Nathan has offered some
free lessons.

Wednesday Open Mornings

As we approach the end of the year we would like to thank all our families and friends who have helped at
our vast range of events, without your support we would not be able to hold discos, cake and lolly sales,
second hand clothes sales and most important our amazing Christmas Fair. On Wednesday we welcomed

our new parents and we look forward to seeing them begin their journey at Corpus Christi School and
participating in these events.

WELLBEING NEWSWELLBEING NEWS

PARENTS’ ASSOCIATIONPARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Many parents also came in today to have a wellbeing craft session making flower decorations for
the Year Six leavers' celebration next week.

Still to come next week, we have the Wellbeing Suggestion box Talent Show on Tuesday 15  July,
and also the requested giant picnic in the Junior playground on Friday 18  July.
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After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 or 020 7274 4744 Option 2 
Corpus Christi Trent Road

Parents’ Craft Morning

Thank you to all the parents who
were able to come along this week

and prepare decorations for our Year
6 Leavers’ celebration. 

We will be holding one more session
on Monday 14  July 9am - 10.30am,
please come along and enjoy making

decorations in the company of
friends.
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PARENTS’ ZONEPARENTS’ ZONE

Outstanding balances
 

Please ensure your account is up to date and all outstanding charges are cleared, especially if
your child is in Year 6 and moving onto secondary school in September.

 
***

Next year the current Year 3 students will have the opportunity to continue the same
instruments, or to choose another one, by having one-to-one lessons with Lambeth Music

Service tutors.
Most of the instruments that they have been learning on this year are specially adapted for

the MX project. 

One-to-one lessons will be on regular instruments and information about this and the cost has
already been emailed.  If you would like your child to continue, please complete the form and

return it to the school office, copies are also available to collect from the school office. 

Mr Brady’s Summer Camp will run from
Monday 21  July - Friday 15  August, 9:15am
- 3pm in Corpus Christi School.  Please click
here for more information and the booking

form. Payment and forms can be brought to
school next week. 

st th

Baby Sitter available

Mrs Gutierrez is available for baby sitting during the summer 21  July - 19
August.

st th

More information please contact her on 07442 835409

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2025-07-09-mr-brady-s-summer-sports-camp
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/news/2025-07-09-mr-brady-s-summer-sports-camp


Monday 14  Julyth

9am - 10:30am Parent Craft Morning

Year 6 Retreat Day at Dulwich Scout Centre

4.15pm Street Dance Performance
 Yr 3 & 4 After School Activity Club

Tuesday 15  Julyth
9am School Talent Competition

3.15pm Years 4, 5 & 6 Band Concert

Wednesday 16  Julyth

ABRSM Music Exams

10am First Holy Communion Celebration Mass and Tea
Party

EYFS Teddy Bear Picnic

Year 4 Trip to Polka Theatre

7pm Leavers’ Service & Party

Friday 18  July th

Whole School Picnic - Children require a packed lunch

End of Term School Closes at 2pm

No After School Care Club

Monday 21  July - Friday
15  August

st

th Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp

Monday 1  Septst INSET DAY School Closed to Children

Tuesday 2  Septnd Children in Years 1 - Years 6 return to school

Monday 8  July th New Nursery & Reception Children start to join us

Important dates for your diary for this
coming half term.

Diary dates are published on our website, please do check as changes are sometimes necessary.



Term

2025-26

Spring 2

Autumn 2

Spring 1

Summer 2

Autumn 1

Summer 1

Term Dates

2nd June - 18th July 2025
2pm Close

23rd April - 23rd May 2025

Start - 2nd September 2025

24th February - 4th April 2025
2pm Close

4th November - 20th December
2024
2pm Close

7th January - 14th February 2025

3rd September - 24th October 2024

Holidays & Inset Days

Half Term
26th - 30th May 2025
Bank Holiday

5th May 2025

Half Term
17th - 21st February 2025

Easter Holiday
7th April - 21st April 2025
Inset - 22nd April 2025

Inset - 1st September 2025

Summer Holiday
21st July - 29th August 2025

Inset - 2nd September 2024
Inset - 25th October 2024

Half Term

28th - 1st November 2024

Christmas Holiday
23rd December - 3rd January
2025
Inset - 6th January 2025

School Term Dates

2024-2025

At the end of each full term we close at 2pm and there is no after school club.
Please ensure that any holidays are booked out of term time.


